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VFW 
From:  Harold R. Ray   
 Post 10523 
 P.O. Box 172  
 Canal Winchester, OH  43110 

An organization of Veterans 
Who have fought 

America’s foreign wars  

Believe it… or not — Spring, 2019 is 
here!!  March is normally consid-
ered to be the most refreshing 
month of the year!!  How good it is 
to go “out and around,” with moder-
ating temperature, and lots of sun-
shine!! 
 

To be sure… there will be some 
cold and snow blasts, but they are 
usually of short duration.  We can 
generally think of March being an 
exciting month, watching for those 
new green leaves on our “lonely” 
trees, our lawns coming alive, 
spring flowers and spring plant-
ings!!  It’s sure to be great!! 

 

Editorial Comment - Impossible — Spring is here!!  March typically is the 
start of spring with only occasional bursts of snow and cold.  March is 
an inspiring and enjoyable month.  Let’s enjoy!! 

FROM THE COMMANDER:  Our February meeting 

went well with 18 comrades in attendance and we wel-

comed a transfer into our post, Jacob Waller. Our 

newest member, James Reed, was unable to attend for 

his swearing-in ceremony but hopefully will attend in 

March for all to meet him. 
Rich Holter briefed us on the post’s website crash; it's 

in the process of being built from the ground up as 

there was no backup. With a little luck and hard work, 

our web site should be up and running before long.  

March meeting is the time of the year that we have 

nominations of officers for the upcoming VFW year 

2019-2020. As it stands now, there aren’t very many 

changes expected for officers, but it could change at the 

March meeting. If you are interested or know a com-

rade who’s interested, please nominate or make it 

known to the election committee. Our post is interest-

ed in comrades that can and will make a difference in 

how our post operates and not lose sight of our goals 

of helping fellow veterans. Once the nominations in 

March are complete, we will vote for officers during the 

April meeting and swear them in during our May meeting.  
Our up-coming Memorial Day Ceremony, conducted at 

the Union Grove Cemetery, is fast approaching.  Our 

comrade John Pritchard  has agreed to be our keynote 

speaker. This is our second year hosting this event and 

I'm looking forward to another great turnout of com-

rades to make this another excellent ceremony for all 

in attendance. 
I hope by now all comrades have read the January 

meeting minutes package that our Adjutant Tom Rich-

ards passed out at the February meeting. Tom attached 

information from the Ohio Veterans Services that can 

benefit all of our members as well as services that non-

members that can use for their loved ones. Thanks for 

this important benefits information, Tom, and keep up 

the great work! 

I will close for now so here's hoping to see you at the 

March meeting and remember as spring is approaching 

not to overdue activities outside till you build up to the 

change of weather.  “VETERANS IN ACTION — BE-

CAUSE WE CARE”. 

J. Rick Williams, Commander 

VFW Post 10523 

Coming Up …  
 In 10523 
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 NOW HEAR THIS…   

Summary of  
February  
MEETING 

 
 

 7:30 pm Commander Williams opened meeting 

 Charter de-draped for deceased members                     

 QM Report given by Rick Williams for Bob. 

 Post website being revised. 

 Members in distress —  

 Brenda Allen, Darrell Driver 

 Snack sign-up sheet distributed— filled!! 

 Thank-you notes read. 

 Post officer Meeting reviewed. 

 Officer Nominations Committee to meet.   

 Date TBD. 

 New Active-Member Directory in process. 

 Two (2) new members approved — Elijah 

Waller and James A (Bilal) Reid 

 Thursday, March 14, Spring Rest Home Visit, 

Winchester Care, 2:30 pm 

 8:20 pm. Meeting adjournment 

      — 50/50 Drawing - won by Tom Richards 

      — Refreshment Host - Bob Taylor 

       

NEXT VFW POST 10523 MEETING 
THURSDAY, MARCH 14 

 

CW Community/Senior Center 

22 S. Trine St. 

Canal Winchester, OH  43110 
 

DATE:  Thursday, March14 

TIME:   7:30 - 8:30 P.M.  

FOR:   VFW Business Session, Comradeship 

  Refreshments Host: Tom Pellior 

TWO (2) NEW MEMBERS  
— FOR POST 10523 

ELIJAH J. WALLER  — ELIJAH COMES TO US A US 

MARINE VETERAN WITH SERVICE IN GWOT (GLOBAL WAR ON 

TERROR).  HIS DUTIES TOOK HIM NEARLY “ALL OVER THE WORLD.”  

HE IS NOW A STUDENT AT COLUMBSU STATE UNIVERSITY AND 

LIVES IN CANAL WINCHESTER.

JAMES A. (BILAL) REID — BILAL IS A PURPLE HEART VETER-

AN OF VIETNAM.  HE WAS A PROUD US MARINE, WITH THREE 

YEARS OF SERVICE.  HE AND HIS WIFE, FAATIMAH, AND FAMI-

LY LIVE IN CANAL WINCHESTER.  THEY SERVE THEIR COMMU-

NITY, ASSISTING WITH “MEALS ON WHEELS!!” 
 

 

30 Year Anniversary  
VFW Post 10523 

Memories & Highlights 
 

08-09 … Golf Classic cancelled, Larry Turner ill 

08-09 … Human Services supported Halloween Party 

09-10 … Bus trip to Sandusky Veterans Home 

09-10 … Six comrades attended POW/MIA 

10-11 … Sam Armstead became VFW Poppy Chairman 

VFW OFFICER NOMINATIONS 
2019-2020 

 

 March … Nominations of Officers 

 April … Election of 2019-2020 Officers 

 May … Installation of New Officer Team 

 July … Duties assumed by 2019-2020 Team 

 

This Thursday at the March VFW Meeting, the 

2019-2020 Post Officer Elections will be kicked 

off.  The nominating committee has met and will 

present their suggested slate.  Officer nomina-

tions may also be made from the floor.  All 

are urged to attend and help elect leadership 

for 2019-2020. 
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